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INT. JENN’S OFFICE - DAY

JENN and STACY pour through documents.  STANLEY pops his head 
in.

JENN
Have you heard from Brett?

STANLEY
(shakes his head)

No.

JENN
Could you find him for me?  I need 
to have him lock down the Dorrance 
case details.

(to Stacey)
Can you think of anything?

STACY
Wasn’t there some sort of tax lean 
or something?

JENN
Oh...right, for sure.  Thank you.  
I think we should both be in Court.

Stacy checks her watch.

JENN (CONT’D)
What?  What are you thinking?

STACY
I’m thinking if we’re both there 
then who’s going to do cover the 
Lyle case.

JENN
Oh my God, I forgot all about them.

STACY
I think you’re better with them 
then I am.

JENN
What is it with you and the Lyles?

STACY
I just don’t trust them.



JENN
You’re an attorney.  You’re 
supposed to defend them whether you 
trust them or not.  Do you think 
they’re lying?

STACY
No.  I just think something’s up.  
I can’t quite put my finger on it.

Stanley waits.

JENN
Just if you can find Robert for me 
please, Stanley.  I mean, Brett.

(to Stacy)
I think I’m going crazy.

STACY
So are we going to try and do both 
or do you want to push something?

JENN
What do you think?

STACY
I think we’re unbeatable together.

JENN
You don’t think I can handle it 
alone?

STACY
No, I absolutely know you can 
handle it alone.  I just think 
together we’re...well, unstoppable.

JENN
You’re right.  You’re absolutely 
right.  Stanley, call Lloyd and 
tell him we need to push the Lyles.

STANLEY
You got it!

JENN
Also can you bring us some coffee 
please.

STANLEY
You’ve had three.

JENN
And...
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STANLEY
Well you told me to tell you if you 
had three.

JENN
This is three?

STANLEY
No, you’ve had three.

JENN
Already?

STANLEY
Yes.

JENN
I tell you I’m losing my mind.  
Thank you Stanley.

STANLEY
(to Stacy)

Do you want coffee?

STACY
I don’t drink coffee.

STANLEY
Oh right, I don’t know why I keep 
forgetting that.

BRETT peeks in.

BRETT
Morning.

JENN
Brett.  Thank you!  What’s 
happening with Dorrance?

BRETT
You’re never going to believe it.

JENN
Do we have a case?

BRETT
Yes but not the one you thought.

JENN
What do you mean, not the one we 
thought?
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STACY
I told you...

JENN
What did you tell me?

STACY
They have no money, its just a 
facade.

Stacy looks over to Brett.

BRETT
Pretty much.
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